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Rev. 22:20 “He which tesEfieth these things saith, Surely I come quickly.  Even so, come, Lord Jesus”. 
 

 
GreeEngs from the Heaths, 
 
Thank you, dear folks, for your prayers and your kind and generous support!! What a change in our world 
and country in the last month. Not only are God's chosen people fighEng for their legal right to their land, 
but here in America, we are seeing the ugly mindset of our liberal insEtuEons against Israel. Yes, war is 
always tragic, but this ba]le is directly against the God of Heaven. Pray for Israel's victory and "the peace 
of Jerusalem!!!" 
 
Most of our meeEngs in August-October have been in North Carolina: preaching missions Sundays, 
homecomings, and helping churches without pastors. God is calling His older pastors home, and there 
are very, very few young men coming on board.   I do not take "love offerings" for this assistance. I feel 
this is important mission work. No churches means no source of support for the regions beyond or at 
home. 
 
Pray for the work in the Micronesian Islands. Bro. Gabe Eiben plans to go out to Pohnpei soon and assess 
the damage to the ChrisEan Radio StaEon there on Pohnpei. Part of the En roof deteriorated and fell in, 
allowing water damage. I am sure he will need quite a bit of extra funds for the repairs. I will keep you 
posted, and when the cost is finally determined, I will get the news out. 
 
Missions meeEngs will slow down during the holidays, so Brenda and I are looking forward to visiEng our 
families. Pray that we will conEnue in good health so we can "Keep on, keeping on for the Lord." We have 
seen two more of our pastors called home: Bro. Johnny Clark of Gospel Outreach BapEst Church in Jasper, 
NC, and Pastor Ken Walters of Rock Hill, SC.  Pastor Walters taught part-Eme for several years at 
Ambassador BapEst College in Ladmore, NC. 
 
I will be preaching in a missions conference in Swannanoa, NC, this Sunday through Tuesday night (Nov. 
5-7). Pray for the safety of our missionaries on foreign fields during these days of hatred toward Israel. 
  
Yours in HIS SERVICE, 
Dalton & Brenda Heath 


